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Hello, 

I am a landlord in Marion County. I urge you to reject HB2004-A. 

This bill us not good for landlords and it's not good for tenants. Any impacts will trickle down
to rest on the tenant. The bill attempts to take power from landlords but fails to do that. Only
more housing options for tenants will put more power back in their hands. 

Thank you in advance,

Matt Slakey
Outlook Real Estate Group
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